
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 

Great Fire of London Workshop 
 
 

4th November 2024 
      

Dear Parents/Carers       

    

Year 1 Workshop & Dress Up Day 
                                  

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to be immersed in this 

historical event and take part in the Great Fire of London workshop. This will 

help support their learning in History and English. 

 

When: Tuesday 7th January 

Time: This event will take part in the school day and will take place in school. 

Cost: Voluntary contribution of £6.65 towards the costs to be paid via ParentPay 

by Tuesday 26th November 2024. If you have any issues with regards to payment, 

please see or email Mrs Gordon in confidence.  
 

Uniform/Clothing: We would love the children to feel part of the era and dress up in 

costume. Costumes need not be complicated — we suggest the following “homemade” 

alternatives: 

 

Boys: A large plain shirt with a large collar and a belt or cord around the waist; a plain 

waistcoat, if you have one; and plain, dark, baggy trousers (such as track suit bottoms) 

tucked into long socks, flat cap, if you have one 

Girls: A plain shirt with a large collar; a long, preferably plain skirt; a man’s plain waistcoat, 

if you have one; a plain white apron; flat, sturdy shoes; and a plain white head scarf or 

bonnet or maid’s mop cap. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 1 Team 

 


